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Dear Parent/Carer 

Royal Visit 

Greenfaulds High School will host a Royal Visit on Friday the 28th of June. 

This is a prestigious opportunity for our young people to be part of a really exciting day alongside invited 

VIP guests, staff members and community representatives. 

The visit will mean that arrangements on the last day of term will be different from the norm.   There 

will be significant security at this event so it is important that all pupils of Greenfaulds are easily 

recognized by wearing full school uniform, and it is essential that no school bags are brought to school 

on that morning.  Staff will be present to supervise the movement of pupils around the building as the 

visit takes place, and further information will be provided closer to the day.  

School transport will operate as normal, with homeward buses and taxis arranged for a 12.30 pm finish.  

Lunch arrangements will be available to those young people who wish to have lunch before leaving 

school.  Please note that parking in and around the school is likely to be difficult on the day.  Updates of 

arrangements will be posted on school social media between now and Friday 28 June. 

I am sure you will agree that this event is a very exciting and memorable end to term for all associated 

with the wider Greenfaulds community! 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Linda Park 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


